South Alabama
Purchasing Association

ADDENDUM - 2

REFERENCE: SAPA RFB 2020-07

BID: “Water & Sewer Inventory of SAPA Utility Members”

Wayne Smith,
SAPA Coordinator

Please Note:
This Addendum must be returned along with the bid documents.



ADDENDUM -2

Date Issued: September 14, 2020

BID OPENING DATE CHANGE

Because members of SAPA may be involved with repairs possibly
caused by Hurricane Sally, the bid opening has been extended. The
new bid opening date will be Thursday, October 15, 2020 at 10:00 am
at the same location which is:

Daphne Utilities
8301 Well Road
Attention: Marinda Turner
Daphne, Alabama 36526
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Wayne”Smith, SAPA Coordinator

Associated with:

South Alabama Regional

Planning Commission

Email: waynesmith@sarpc.org

Website: www.sarpc.org




